
   
 

   
 

 
 
 
IMPLEMENTATION 
OF AUTOMATED 
SIDE LOADER 
TRUCKS  
Effective Winter 2018 

 

 
This collection process affects trash service ONLY, not recycling or yard debris and does 
NOT affect townhome units. 
 
Procedure for Single Family Residents ONLY: 
• On collection days, place the container with the handles facing the 

house. 
• Place the container so the trucks arm can access the trash container, 

leaving the same amount of space you leave for the mail carrier to 
deliver your mail. 

• Please do not park cars near your container so the truck has enough 
space to access and dump your container. Advise visitors and 
contractors to do the same. 

• Attempt to place everything in the container with the lid closed. If your 
container is full, hold onto extra bags until the next service day. 

• Bulk items will still be picked up in the same manner they currently are. 
 

This is the most cost effective and SAFE manner to service your community. 
Please communicate any issues to Patriot Disposal at 1-703-257-7100 or 
CustomerService@PatriotDisposalServices.com or the HOA office at 703-729-
9704 or info@broadlandshoa.com.  
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